
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

31st August 2023 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
We have been looking at the homework we set your child, and whether it is linked to our school priorities 
in order to raise attainment and ensure every child reaches their potential. In order to maximise the 
learning support from home and the potential of online learning, we have decided that the majority of 
homework is best supported through online packages. As a result of this, your child will be expected to 
do the following at home: 
 

• Reception- Maths and English on Tapestry and weekly phonics sheet. 

• Year 1- Maths on Purple Mash, spellings and three lots of reading at home. 

• Year 2- TT Rockstars, spellings and three lots of reading at home. 

• KS2- TT Rockstars, Reading Plus, spellings and three lots of reading at home. 
 

 
Your child’s new teacher will ensure that you know what is expected and children can still attend 
homework club to complete the online packages or spellings above. However, it is essential that your 
child reads with you or any members of the family as much as possible with a minimum of 3 times per 
week. 
 
Topic webs and knowledge organisers will still be sent out to inform you of the learning that is happening 
in school and we encourage you to support your child with this. Additional educational websites are also 
listed on our website as required. Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you have any 
queries. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 
 
 
 
 


